
Dear Sierra Club Members,

In celebration of the Chapter’s 55th anniversary, you are cordially invited to a Potluck Picnic by the
Ocean, hosted by the Sierra Club Santa Lucia Chapter. Join us for an afternoon of engaging
conversations, delicious food, music, and a chance to connect with like-minded individuals who share a
passion for nature, the environment, and current environmental issues in Central California.

Date: August 12, 2023
Time: 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM
Location: Shamel Park, 5455 Windsor St. Cambria, CA 93428
Let us know you’re coming - Register Here

Activities and Highlights:
Casual networking and socializing with fellow Sierra Club members and supporters.
Sharing stories, experiences, and knowledge about nature and the environment.
Discussions on current environmental issues in Central California.
In a scenic coastal park to explore the natural beauty of the area.

Potluck Details:
As this event is a potluck, we kindly request each attendee to bring a dish to share with others. Please
bring a dish that serves approximately 6 people. It can be homemade, store-bought, or sourced from a
local farmers' market, with an emphasis on using sustainable and eco-friendly ingredients. You are
welcome to bring beverages of your choice as well.

Additionally, we encourage you to bring reusable utensils, plates, and cups to minimize waste and
support our eco-conscious ethos. Let's make this gathering a green and environmentally-friendly event!

Come prepared with comfortable clothing, sun protection, outdoor chairs, and your enthusiasm for
environmental conservation. Feel free to invite friends and family who are interested in joining the
Sierra Club and supporting our cause.

We look forward to spending a delightful day with you, enjoying the beauty of nature while fostering
connections among our passionate community.

For any inquiries or further information, please contact Ranel Porter at RanelPorter@gmail.com or
(925)765-9243.

Thank you for your commitment to preserving the environment, and we can't wait to see you at the
Sierra Club Santa Lucia Chapter Potluck Picnic by the Ocean!

Yours sincerely,

Ranel Porter
(925)765-9243
RanelPorter@gmail.com
Chair, Membership Committee
Sierra Club Santa Lucia Chapter

https://act.sierraclub.org/events/details?formcampaignid=7013q000001opJCAAY

